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From YYC to OMG! Subarctic Discovery: Northern Lights.  
Beginning 2024 we are pleased to announce a direct flight from Calgary, Alberta to Churchill, Manitoba 
where guests can witness the splendor of one of Mother Nature’s most beautiful shows: the northern 
lights.  
Learn More Here 
 
Dan’s Diner  
Imagine yourself across the frozen Churchill River amongst friends at an intimate, exclusive and remote 
dining experience. Dan’s Diner allows visitors to experience regionally inspired cuisine in a multi-course 
curated menu, while they dine beneath the northern lights. This one of a kind culinary experience is 
included in all Frontiers North Northern Lights trips, including Subarctic Discovery departures. 
See Our Trip Collection 
 
Stay up to date with Churchill through our News From the North trade e-newsletter. 
Receive monthly updates about the latest happenings in the polar bear capital of the world and 
bi-monthly trip availability reports. 
Sign up here! 
 
Get access to our Travel Agent Resource Page 
Check out our Travel Agent Resource Page where you can get access to latest trip updates, sell 
sheets, digital asset library, our rates and dates and so much more when 
Access the Travel Agent Resource Page 
 
Just for Fun! 
Capture the northern lights in just a tap using your smartphone. 
Check out our smartphone photography blog. 
 

https://frontiersnorth.com/adventures/subarctic-discovery-churchill-northern-lights
https://frontiersnorth.com/adventures/find-your-adventure#!/eyJkZXN0IjpbXSwiZXhwIjpbIjEwIl0sImRhdGVzIjpbXX0=
https://frontiersnorth.com/newsletter-signup
https://frontiersnorth.com/content/travel-agent-resources-portal
https://blog.frontiersnorth.com/phone-photography

